
News bulletin
October 2018

Dear Otfordians

It seems like a lot has happened since the meeting 
with council on August 25. But, as most of it has been
behind the scenes,  this news bulletin will hopefully 
bring you up to speed. You can contact us at anytime 
by email if you have any questions or need 
clarification or information.

We have twenty paid up members to date but feel 
free to pass the email address along for membership 
information/forms.

We have submitted our EOI to Council to manage the
hall (21/09/2018) and the office bearers will be 
meeting with Council onsite 19/10/2018.
President: Jackie Boyce
Vice President: Natasha Watson
Treasurer: Sue McIntyre
Secretary and Public Officer: Claudia Walters.
We will notify you of the outcome!

Our first community event will be the community 
Garage Sale as part of the Garage Sale Trail on 
Saturday 20 October between 10 and 2 in the 
grounds of Otford Public School.  So come along and 
support your community - sausage sizzle by the 
Otford Public School P&C and cold drinks for sale on 
the day. https://www.garagesaletrail.com.au/sale/1488

Other events which we are hoping to hold are
● Family event (maybe a movie screening) 

Saturday 10 November at the courts
● Christmas Curry Night Saturday 8 December 

at the courts. Details of both TBA

Claudia has done a stirling job in drafting requests for 
donations and other bureaucratic paperwork hurdles 
so a big thanks goes out to her and her talents.

The logo you see above will soon have a coloured 
version (courtesy of the talented students of Otford 
Public School) which we hope to make into a 
sign/banner for the clubhouse.

See you on Saturday 20 October between 10 and 
2. Wear your sunnies and a hat because it’s going to 
be sunny!!!

ABN    25 759 443 534 

Postal Address  - 18 Georges Road, Otford NSW 2508  -  Email - otford  communitysecretary@gmail.com 
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